COPY

LLOxD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

HULL.

21st January, 1946

bear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 18%h instant regarding
our Reports Nos.$3033 and 53199 an the "ADAPTITY" and ?AQIHAL%I‘",
we beg to state that the bulkheadon frame 70 of the "ADAPTITY" 1is
air-tight and constructed in accordance with the print enclosed
herewith, which i1s a duplicate of the approved plan dated 2.1.45
approved for the same Builders8 Yard Nos. 403/7, and the seme
remarks apply to the bulkhead on frame 69 of the NACTURLITY" .

The equipment letter on our reports has been altered from
gl £ #1M, : \

We confirm that 6" x 6" x 5/8" top angles have been fltted
to the side girders in way of the machinery space as indicated on
the approved plan of engine seatlinge.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours

althfully
47,2020

The Secretary, UOyd’S R@gISter
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